
 

The next public meeting of the Steering Group will be held on 

Tuesday 3rd September 

in the Tregrehan Methodist Centre starting at 6 pm 

     

 

 

 

At this meeting we will be discussing the final format of our consultation event due to 
be held on September 29th in the Porth Avallen hotel.  We should have the invitations 
in hand and will be seeking some volunteers to help in delivering them.  If you can 
deliver some in your street or area then do let us know by contacting us on 
carlyonplan@btinternet.com 

Don’t forget that there is a lot of material available to view via the Carlyon Parish 
website, www.carlyon-pc.gov.uk   Once there go to the Neighbourhood Plan pages via 
the tab on the left hand side of the home page.  An early look may give some ideas 
about anything you might want to raise at the consultation event on the 29th 
September.   

We appreciate hearing as many views as possible at our monthly meetings and there 
is also an opportunity to ask the Steering Group any questions you may have. We hope 
to see you there.  If you can’t make the meeting you can direct any questions about 
the plan to carlyonplan@btinternet.com 

August 2019 
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